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Sign of The Week 

 

 

 

 

 

Before the half term holiday, we had a wonderful time celebrating the Queens’ Platinum Jubilee in style!  
Across the week we immersed ourselves in the celebration, making jewellery and crowns for the Queen to 
wear on the big day, to writing invitation scrolls to hand out to our friends and explored stories and non-
fiction books all about London!  

We dressed up in red white and blue and had a tea party of cucumber sandwiches, union jack biscuits (that 
we made ourselves!) and scones and jam too. We used the School Funds to be able to provide this. 

New Core Book 

Our new core book is The Train Ride and we have 
had a visit from Taylor from the Burnley Youth 
Theatre to tell us the story with all our senses!  

Keep an eye out on our Facebook page to see what 
else we are learning whilst exploring the story 
this term.  

Reminder 

Please can we remind parents that the School fund is 
due for the new term. It is £17.50 for the full term 
or £2.50 per week. You can pay via bank transfer if 
you prefer using the following details:  

HSBC Bank UK Account  

Name: Basnett Street Nursery School Fund  

Sort Code: 40-15-17 

Account: 02014211 

Please use your child’s name as the payment           
reference. 

   Thank You  
A big thank you to all the parents who have already 
paid this term’s school fund. It is appreciated as it 
helps us to provide lots of extra activities, such as 
the Jubilee parties.  


